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Memorandum

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division

To:

Chair Beal and Members of the Portland Planning Board


From:

Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager

Date:

September 9, 2006

Re:
September 12, 2006 Planning Board Public Hearing

Morrill’s Crossing Traffic Movement Permit Appeal

A request for reconsideration has been received from Deb Keenan regarding the Morrill’s Crossing Traffic Movement Permit granted by the Planning Board on July 11, 2006.

The request for reconsideration is included as an Attachment.

Ms. Keenan has requested that the Planning Board table this item until the September 19, 2006 meeting  (at 6:30 pm).

